MINUTES OF JANUARY 9, 1967
MEETING OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS. OF
ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER

The meeting of the Board of Directors of Space Center
Rotary Club was held in Conference Room of the Nassau Bay
Motor Hotel, Houston, Texas.

Mr. Martin Gracey acted as President and Mr. H. Don Kirk
acted as Secretary.

The following Directors were present:

B. L. Sarahan Don Kirk

Joe Mason L. W. Warzecha
Dick Allen Beverly Stedman
Donald Alhborn Bill Swenson
Martin Gracey Hdarry Jennings

Pinkney McGathy resigned.

Letter from Clyde Coleman on World Community Service
asking for $50.00 was read. Motion made, seconded, and passed
that we send our $50.00 from the treasury.

There being no further business to come before the meeting,
it was adjourned.




